Alabama Commission on Higher Education

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 302000 O Montgomery, Alabama 36130-2000
Delivery Address: 100 North Union Street O Montgomery, Alabama 36104-3758
Telephone: (334) 242-1998 0 1-800-960-7773 O Fax (334) 242-0268
www.ache.alabama.gov

March 14, 2017

Dr. Stuart R. Bell

President

The University of Alabama

203 Rose Administration Building
Tuscaloosa, AL 35487

Dear Dr. Bell:

At its meeting on March 10, 2017 The Alabama Commission on Higher Education accepted the following
information items for the University of Alabama:

e Changes to the Academic Program Inventory - Changes in CIP Codes, Program Titles, or Degree
Nomenclature [Information item 12]
o GIR 520905 Restaurant-& Hospitality Management-BSHES CIP 52.0901 Hospitality
Management, BS
o CHP220299 CIP 22.0211 Law (Tax), LLM

o Implementation of Non-Degree Programs at Senior Institutions [Information iterm 13]
o Graduate Certificate in Public Interest Law
o Graduate Certificate in International and Comparative Law

The items referenced in this letter are available on the Commission website at the following address:
http://www.ache.state.al.us/Content/Commission%20Meetings/Agenda. pdf

We look forward to working with you and your staff on other matters related to Alabama higher education
in the future.

Sincerely,

W
Timothy W. Vick
Interim Executive Director

Alabama Commission on Higher Education
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Dr. Virginia Bishop
Dr. Lenny Lock



